
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

BY THE AUDUBON COUNTY PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

 

 

A public hearing is set for 1:00 P.M. on Thursday, January 4th, 2024 in the Audubon 

County Courthouse located in the Board of Supervisors Room to consider a request to 

amend the Zoning Ordinance: 

 

1) Chapter 22 Tower Placement Regulations.  The request is to change the setback 

distances for Wind Turbine Generators (WTG). 

2) Adding Agricultural Uses Exempt. 

 

The public is invited to attend and may be heard at the public hearing.  Questions or 

comments may be directed in advanced to the Zoning Administrator’s Office at 2147, US 

Hwy 71, Audubon, IA 50025 or by phone at (712) 563-4286. 

 

 

 

                                AUDUBON COUNTY PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

                                By: Virginia Mennenoh, Chairperson 

 

 

 

 


